CEPS



32 2 7729820



Confédération Européenne des Producteurs de Spiritueux

Avenue de Tervueren 192 bte 3 - B - 1150 Bruxelles - Tél. + 32.2/ 779 24 23 - Fax 32.2/ 772 98 20 www.europeanspirits.org E-mail: Ccps1@skynet.be

Brussels, 20 June 2000

Ref.: CP.COM/FAX/H172a

BY FAX

Review of General Tariff Arrangements **Productivity Commission** POBox 80 Belconnen ACT 2616 **AUSTRALIA**

BY FAX: 00 612 6240 3311

Dear Sirs

REVIEW OF AUSTRALIA'S GENERAL TARIFF ARRANGEMENTS: DRAFT **REPORT**

Thank you for sending CEPS a copy of your draft report and inviting comments.

We are very pleased that the draft report concludes by recommending that tariffs, including the 5% Import Duty on all spirit drinks, should be reduced to zero sooner rather than later, preferably on 1 July 2001.

We strongly support this recommendation and hope that the Government will act upon it.

Yours faithfully

Robby Schreiber Secretary General